
MINUTES 

CURRY COUNTY JOINT TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

August 14, 2018 

Chetco Activity Center, Brookings, Oregon 

 

Meeting came to order at 11:00 am, Wednesday August 14, 2018. 

Attendees:  Kathy Bernhardt, Bill Hamilton, Sue Gold, Beth Barker-Hidalgo, Kimberley Jones, Tom Olsen 

and Joanne Wasbauer. Guest: Jennifer Boardman, ODOT Regional Transit Coordinator 

Individual introductions made.  

First order of business – election of officers 

Sue Gold nominated Tom Olsen as Chairperson. Seconded by Beth Barker-Hidalgo. Passed. 

Beth Barker-Hidalgo nominate Joanne Wasbauer as Co-Chairman. Seconded by Sue Gold. Passed. 

Sue Gold nominated Kathy Bernhardt as Secretary. Seconded by Bill Hamilton. Passed. 

Kathy presented a slide show explaining what Curry Public Transit’s services are currently and the 

statistics of ridership. She answered questions about the routes and ridership. 

Jennifer Boardman presented a slide show explaining the State Transportation Improvement Fund (STIF) 

history and requirements and how the Advisory Committee fits into the Plan. She and Kathy answered 

questions regarding this new source of funds. 

Kathy presented the proposed Passenger Survey and brainstormed with the Committee on potential 

service additions and improvements to list on this survey. She will collect and collate the data from 

these surveys and will present them at the next meeting. 

Kathy explained that the next steps are to hold Public Meetings and asked Sue Gold to help coordinate 

and publicize these. She explained that the committee needs to have a completed poetized list by 

October so she can write the Plan and submit it to the County Commissioners for approval before the 

deadline of November 1st. 

The next Committee meeting will be September 4th, 2018 at 11 am at the Chetco Activity Center. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:20 pm. 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Kathryn Bernhardt, Secretary 

 

 


